FREEDOM OF INFORMATION ACT 2000/ENVIRONMENTAL INFORMATION REGULATIONS 2004 
Your request for information has now been considered and the Council’s response to your questions is shown below.

You asked:
1. Do you have a Policy/procedure that covers the use of WhatsApp within the Council? This can be either as a standalone policy/procedure or as part of a larger policy/procedure. If yes please could you provide the most recent copy. 
We have an agreed process in relation to WhatsApp use. Any service that determines they want to use WhatsApp has to submit a DPIA to our information Governance team. Should it be approved then the Business version of WhatsApp would be rolled out to those users. 

Please see attached a paper produced on how it can be used as safely as possible in one service area.

2. If you do not have any policy/procedures please could you let me know if you allow the use of WhatsApp on Corporate devices? 
Not applicable.

3. If you have answered no to the above and yes to answer 2 please let me know if you have any plans on introducing a policy/procedure to cover the use. 
Not applicable

You may re-use the information under an Open Government Licence.
If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request, please write, explaining your grounds of appeal, to: 

Internal Review

Information Governance & Risk
Email: info.requests@leicester.gov.uk
